
One year with 
planning has almost 
gone. A lot has 
happened, and the 
puzzle is almost 
finished.

2 rides in 2010.
In 2010 we will hold 2 
endurance-rides. One 
national ride in March 
and a both national 
and international ride 
in June.

Molsridtet - a FEI*** 
endurance ride.
We are very proud to 
say that Molsridtet 
June 2010 now 
officially is a FEI*** - 
endurance ride.

A beautiful and 
demanding ride.
The riders will ride in 
one of the most 
beautiful areas of 
northern Europe. 
There will be beautiful 
views from the hilltops 
- where the riders will 
overlook the hilly 
moraine landscape 
down to the beaches. 
Also there will be 

slopes in the sand 
along the beaches and 
along paths in the 
forests.

Some of the best 
officials and vets.
From the beginning of 
our planning we 
decided, that we only 
wanted the best 
officials and vets. And 
we are now pretty sure 
that you will agree with 
us, that we have a 
strong team of 
steward, judges and 
vets from many 
countries around the 
world. See names at 
http://
www.molsridtet.dk

Timekeeping - not an 
issue at Molsridtet 
2010.
Molsridtet 2010, both 
the ride in March and 
June, is collaborating 
with Endurance Team 
Styria - Timing 
solutions. Team Styria 
has huge “know-how” 
in timekeeping. FX. 
Team Styria did 
timekeeping at 

CH-W-J-YR**** 
Babolna (HUN) World 
Endurance 
Championship for 
Juniors & Young 
Riders.

Signs and route-
markes.
Weʼve found that many 
riders complain about 
the signs along the 
routes. At Molsridtet 
we therefore have 
decided to produce our 
own standard of 
markers and signs. 

Black route - forward

Also we have decided 
that theses markers 
most be placed in a 
distance so the riders 
will be able to see at 
least from one sign to 
another.

Blue route - 20 km 
marker

More than just 
another endurance-
ride.
The ride in June will be 
an endurance-ride with 
focus on the social 

aspect. All meals, no 
drinks, will be included 
in the entry-fee. There 
will be a huge amount 
of BBQʼs, great 
sandwiches, salads 
and all will of course 
be “sports” food 
prepared by our three 
carefully selected 
cooks and their staff.

On friday June 4th 
there will be 
workshops about 
horse-diets, shooing of 
endurance-horses and 
the latest endurance 
rider-fashion and much 
more.

Molsridtet - “LIVE”.
Currently weʼre 
collaborating with 
trusts and investors on 
financing a “LIVE” TV-
satellite-feed a la “Le 
Tour De France”. We 
expect to close an 
agreement in the 
beginning of 2010.

Molsridtet is now 
deeply rooted in the 
local community.
Molsridtet 2010 is now 
collaborating with the 
local county; “Syddjurs 
Kommune”, the local 
tourist organization; 
“Visit Djursland”, the 
National Parc; “Mols 
Bjerge” and the local 
business community.
 
Entry.
The entry for both 
rides will open 
February 1st 2010.
More info at: http://
www.molsridtet.dk
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At Molsridtet 2010, weʼre looking forward to see you next year
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

Johanne Hvid and Flini ox - a view from a hill-top in the 
Nationalparc Mols Bjerge.
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